
WARNING FOR INFORMATIONAL MEETING OF THE TOWN OF MORETOWN TO BE HELD 
ON MONDAY, MARCH 6, 2017 AT THE MORETOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL GYMNASIUM 
AT 7:00 P.M. FOR GENERAL DISCUSSION OF THE WARNING ESPECIALLY THE ISSUES 
TO BE VOTED ON BY THE TOWN AT TOWN MEETING ON MARCH 7, 2017 BY 
AUSTRALIAN BALLOT 
 
Since all articles involving over $5,000.00 are to be voted on by Australian ballot, it is important 
for voters to attend this informational meeting to discuss the following articles: 

 

6. Shall the voters of the Town of Moretown vote the sum of $1,096,417.00 for the 
support of the Town, for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2017, for any 
operating expenses and other obligations? Voting to be by Australian ballot.  
Polls open from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

8. Shall the voters of the Town of Moretown give the Select Board the authority to 
spend an amount not to exceed $40,000.00 from the Savings Reserve Fund to 
pay off the 2015 dump truck? 

9. Shall the voters of the Town of Moretown vote to spend an amount not to exceed 
$168,000.00 and arrange financing for the purchase of a dump truck to be used 
by its highway department? Voting to be by Australian Ballot. Polls open from 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

10. Shall the voters of the Town of Moretown approve to spend an amount of 
$31,250.00 to help the Mad River Valley Recreation District purchase the 
Kingsbury Mad River Park recreation field, contingent that the purchase price of 
$550,000 is offset by at least $425,000 in grant funding and donations, and that 
the purchase is also funded from all three other valley towns equal to or more 
than Moretown’s contribution; and that at least one representative from Moretown 
be a voting member on the Mad River Valley Recreation Board for questions 
regarding the Mad River recreation field?  Voting to be by Australian Ballot. Polls 
open from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00p.m. 


